
National Service Scheme Report 

on 

“Slum visit on the occasion of Diwali” 

 

 
On 1st Novomber 2021, The NSS unit of SLC visits slum area near Shahdara on the 

occasion of Diwali. Volunteers of NSS distribute food packages, diyas and candles to 

people living in slum and street vendors to spread light of hope, happiness and prosperity. 

More than 30 volunteers participate in this event. Volunteers of NSS also distribute face 

mark for precaution of Covid-19. Event was organised with all the Precautions and Covid-

19 Guidelines. 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


